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July 9, 2018 
Aeon Co., Ltd. 

 
 

Emergency disaster relief fund raising for areas affected by 
“The Heavy Rain Event of July 2018” in western Japan 

 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences to everyone who was 
affected by the record breaking torrential rains mainly in the western Japan 
area. 

 
In hoping for an early recovery of the disaster-affected areas, Aeon will carry 

out emergency disaster relief fund raising at group stores nationwide. 
 

Relief activities are still being ardently carried out in the areas devastated 
by the torrential rains. Based on requests from each local government, Aeon 
is also delivering relief supplies such as beverages, rice balls, blankets etc. 
 
Aeon sincerely hopes that everyone affected by the disaster will be able to 

return to normal life as soon as possible. Aeon would also appreciate 
everyone’s warm support for the fund raising activities. 
 

Note 
 
【Emergency disaster relief fund raising】 
１．Implementation period：July 9 (Monday)～July 31 (Tuesday) 
２．Participating stores：Approximately 7,500 nationwide Aeon Group 

stores and offices 
※Starting date may differ depending on the store. 
※For stores in disaster-stricken areas, it will be implemented if possible 

according to the situation of each store. 
３．Other: The donations received will be used to support people affected by 

the disaster through local governments. 


